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Dear SJV Families, 
 

Catholic Schools Week 2023 is upon us this weekend! We often get caught up 

in the dress-up days and the activities, but this week is about celebrating all 

we are blessed to share in at SJV. Our Open House will showcase our beauti-

ful facilities and our academics, but this week showcases what sets up apart 

from other area schools. It is our commitment to a faith-filled learning envi-

ronment that is guided by an amazing staff. It is the infusion of kindness 

and manners taught throughout the day. Most importantly, it is a communi-

ty of families working together through volunteer hours, homework time, 

coaching and concessions, carpools, and playdates, with the vision of building 

strong future community members. Please enjoy the week with us as we 

dress up, make memories, support our service men and women with our   

service project, and celebrate Mass as a school family.  
 

As noted, the kick-off Mass for Catholic Schools Week is January 29. The 

10:00am Mass is required for all Catholic students, unless you are a part of 

the liturgies at 5pm Saturday evening or 8:15am Sunday morning, with all 

students encouraged to attend in their red dress code tops or jackets. We will 

be hosting an Open House to follow with treats and tours from 11am-1pm. 

We are blessed to have the support of the parish and have faith infused into 

our daily lives. Thank you for your support and commitment to a superior 

education for the children, a combination of strong academic rigor, and   

Catholic faith-based social emotional learning.  
 

 

Students have begun brainstorming and designing their Spring Fling,       

formerly known as Mardi Gras, art projects. This event will be held on April 

14 at Glen Erin Golf Course. We are in need of committee support to help 

plan the event. We were wowed by the creativity of the table decorations at 

“Lighting the Way” so I know we have some talented party planners in our 

midst. This event is necessary to support the many needed resources to for  

our curriculum and to offer all we can to our thriving learners. There will be 

details to follow, but we want to give everyone ample time to plan a table of 

guests and create some memories as we celebrate our young artists.  
 

 

Thank you for all you do, 

Mrs. Heidi Miller 

• 1/25: Scoopie Night 

• 1/28-1/29: Catholic 

Schools Week Kick-off 

Mass Celebrations 

• 1/29: Open House 11-1 

• 1/30-2/3: Catholic 

Schools Week 

• 2/3: Middle School    

Rec Night; 6-8pm 

• 2/6: No School; Profes-

sional Development 

Day 

• 2/7: Group Pictures 

• 2/13-2/17: Used        

Uniform Sale 

• 2/14: Home and School 

Connection Meeting 

8:15am in Marian Hall 

• 2/14: Valentine’s Day 

Classroom Parties 

• 2/16: 11am School    

Dismissal for Parent/

Teacher Conferences 

• 2/17: No School  

• 2/21: Trip Around the 

World Presentations 

• 2/22: Ash Wednesday; 

8:15am School Mass 

• 3/2: End of 2nd         

Trimester 

• 3/15: Dress your Best 

Spring Picture Day 

Important Dates 

Saint John Vianney Catholic School 

Learn · Pray · Serve 

 

 January 2023 Newsletter 
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Wednesday, January 25 
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WRISA Accreditation Process 
A school community reviews the WRISA Pre-Accreditation Criteria and submits an application for candidate status to the WRISA or 

jurisdictional office. A candidate school has three years to complete the candidacy required activities and present its documenta-
tion to WRISA for membership. Application fees are $200. 

1. A school community takes an in-depth look at itself through a WRISA approved self study. This comprehensive study will require 
a minimum of one year to complete. 

2. A visiting team of professional educators visits the schools and conducts a comprehensive review of the school, validates the 
finding of the self study, and determines if the school is in substantial compliance with the WRISA standard quality indicators. 

3. The visiting team submits a report of its findings to the school and jurisdiction. The school then creates a visionary plan for the 
future that merges the recommendations of the school with those from the visiting team. This plan becomes the centerpiece of the 
review process for the remainder of the seven year, self study and visiting team cycle. 

4. The school submits all review documentation and the long range plan to the jurisdiction's office. These documents are reviewed 
by the WRISA Board of Directors at the September meeting of the Board of Directors. Schools are notified of their status prior to Octo-
ber 31st. 

5. Accreditation is granted on an annual basis. Annual Report information is conveyed to schools prior to September 1st each year. 
A school reports its compliance with the WRISA standards and its progress on its long range plan goals. The school submits its com-
pleted Annual Report to its jurisdictional representative prior to September 30th. A school not belonging to a jurisdiction, sends its re-
port directly to the representative for non-jurisdiction schools. 

6. Each school must conduct a self-study, host a visiting team, and submit a new Visiting Team Report and Long Range Plan every 
seven years. 

We are in our self study year for accreditation. Annually, we review our accepted status and are reviewed by 

WRISA to maintain our good standing. Next year we will host a visiting team who will audit our curriculum, 

environment, policies and procedures, facilities, long-range planning, and staffing. This is a huge undertaking 

that cannot be done without your help. This weekend we will be asking all parents, students, parishioners, 

and staff to complete surveys. These links will be live on January 30th. Please help us with honest feedback to 

allow us to continue to serve our students the best we can.  

Faculty Survey:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/D2HXG5J 

Parent Survey:   https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HM5YP88 

School Board:    https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HB2SVY5 

The student surveys will be completed in school.  

https://www.wrisa.net/etc/CandidateApplication.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/D2HXG5J
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HM5YP88
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HB2SVY5
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Are we ready to celebrate?  

Next week, January 28 through February 3 is Catholic Schools Week. This is an annual celebration 

with the theme of “Catholic Schools: Faith. Excellence. Service.” Every day  we will build memories as 

we come together through learning, faith, and service. This year’s service project will honor our service 

men and women through www.colorasmile.org. We will kick off the week with student readers and  

vocalists, family greeters and gift bearers, and our open house following 10:00am Mass. Please wear a 

red top, fleece, or middle school jacket when attending Mass. Home and School Connection has orga-

nized sign-ups to help with the weekend events. Please help wherever you are able to show the parish 

our gratitude for their support. We hope to see many students and families at the 10:00am Mass in 

their SJV red.  

Serving:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4EAAAA22A5FBC25-sjvcatholic?

fbclid=IwAR1njrR2a8pt-RqpaeRsNkIeiwfJ93JLQ_Q9FP51a2elBCPvAu2GEwzcPe8 

Food donations: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4EAAAA22A5FBC25-home1?

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4EAAAA22A5FBC25-sjvcatholic?fbclid=IwAR1njrR2a8pt-RqpaeRsNkIeiwfJ93JLQ_Q9FP51a2elBCPvAu2GEwzcPe8
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4EAAAA22A5FBC25-sjvcatholic?fbclid=IwAR1njrR2a8pt-RqpaeRsNkIeiwfJ93JLQ_Q9FP51a2elBCPvAu2GEwzcPe8
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4EAAAA22A5FBC25-home1?fbclid=IwAR2PwJk45mU3ZUCjAY3RpaY7HN1JfcqB0TRDbUNEaRG_hns4x956hyeGcKY
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SJV EXTENDED CARE PROGRAM SIGN UP & PERMISSION SLIP FORM 
FOR SPRING CONFERENCE DAY ON FEBRUARY 16, 2023 

 
 

The extended care program will be open on February 16, 2023,  
from 11:00 am until 5:30 pm for our spring conference day. 

 

We will need a headcount and a pizza lunch count for the day.  

 

Please complete and return this form to ECC along with $5 CASH  
per student for pizza by Friday, February 10th 

 

Please list student(s), and their grade(s) and circle their pizza preference of cheese,      

pepperoni, or sausage if your student requests lunch or no lunch if they bring their own.   

 

1. Name: ______________________ Grade_________     

 Cheese       Pepperoni       Sausage      No Lunch 
 
 
 

2 Name: ______________________  Grade_________     
 Cheese       Pepperoni       Sausage      No Lunch 
 
 
 

3. Name:  _____________________  Grade_________     
 Cheese       Pepperoni       Sausage      No Lunch 
 
 
 

Family Name (please print)_______________________________________ 
 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature: 
_______________________________________Date:____________________ 

 

For more information, contact ECC Administrator at ecc@sjvknights.org 

*Return this completed form to ECC along with $5 cash 
per student for pizza by Friday, February 10th 
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February and March Lunch Menus 

Please place your March lunch order by February 17. Thank you to all of our lunch        

volunteers! We are also in need of lunch monitors for the playground. This is a paid           

position, and even a few days a month would be a huge help in keeping our students safe! 
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February and March Crossing Guards 
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Reminders: 

Please remember to email the school office or call and leave a message by 8:00 am if your child will 
be absent due to illness or arriving late due to an appointment. All students leaving the building after 
the start of school for an appointment need to have an email, call, or  written permission for excusal 
from a parent/guardian before the appointment. This must be communicated to the teacher and the 
school office by 8:00 AM. 

For families with students in grades K-8,  the $3,000 annual Scrip purchase requirement for the 
2022-23 school year must be met by January 31, 2023. 

As stated in the 2022-23 tuition contract: 
 

• All school families are expected to purchase a minimum of $3,000 from the Scrip program by 
January 31, 2023, with students in grades five-year-old kindergarten through 8th grade. 

 

• This amount is not pro-rated based on the enrollment date. 
 

• A $300 fee will be required for those who do not meet the minimum and will be collected   
through FACTS in February 2023.   

Hot Lunch can now be ordered through the end of the school year. 

• You can go in anytime and unselect or alter any of the lunches before that month's closing. To 
double-check, any lunches that have been ordered will be in blue in the FACTS family portal. 

• On the red left side, select the student drop-down menu and then select lunch.                        
The lunch calendar should then appear. 

 

• From the top, you can select and check the menu by day, week, or month.  

• Once an item is removed/unselected it will no longer light up blue. 
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